
 

 

******************************************************************* 

From: Iain Nisbet  

Sent: 11 September 2014 10:08 

To: Scottish Tribunals & Admin Justice Advisory Committee 

Subject: Education Appeals Committee 

  

Dear Sirs, 

I am the head of education law at Govan Law Centre. We are the current recipients 

of Scottish Government funding as part of the Third Sector Early Intervention 

Fund.  As part of the strategic objectives of that funding we are seeking to provide a 

training programme for clerks, members and users of the education appeal 

committees in Scotland. 

I am writing to see whether the Scottish Tribunals & Administrative Justice Advisory 

Committee would be interested in participating in this training, either by helping with 

ensuring that it is known about; by having a more substantive input as part of a 

programme; or even by jointly arranging and running the training with us. 

  

I would be very happy to hear from you about this. 

  

Kind regards, 

  

Iain Nisbet 

  

Iain Nisbet 

Education Law Unit 

Govan Law Centre 

18-20 Orkney Street 

GLASGOW G51 2BX 

0141 445 1955 

www.edlaw.org.uk 

  

Find us on Facebook and Twitter 

Govan Law Centre is an independent community controlled organisation which 

exists to tackle unmet legal needs within the Greater Govan area and other areas of 

http://www.edlaw.org.uk/
http://www.facebook.com/educationlaw
https://twitter.com/GovanLawCentre


 

social disadvantage as determined by the Govan Law Centre Trust. The Education 

Law Unit is partly funded by the Third Sector Early Intervention Fund, a joint initiative 

of the Scottish Government and the Big Fund in Scotland.  It is a Scottish Charity 

SC030193. Its legal work is undertaken by the independent legal practice of Dailly & 

Co. Solicitors. 

Let’s Talk ASN is a joint initiative of Govan Law Centre (Charity No. SC030193) and 

Kindred Advocacy (Charity No. SC000264). It is funded by the Scottish Government.  

 

 

*******************************************************************  

From: Marieke Dwarshuis 

Sent: 19 September 2014 14:10 

To: Iain Nisbet 

Subject: Re: Education Appeals Committee 

 

Dear Iain, 

 

Thank you for getting in touch with STAJAC, and for informing us of the work Govan 

Law Centre will be doing to provide training for clerks, members and users of 

education appeals panels.  

 

You ask whether the Committee would be interested in participating in this training in 

some way. Unfortunately, I do not think we will be able to do so. As a Committee 

(without dedicated staff) we are not resourced to take on such a role or task, and the 

time that members have committed to its work is more than fully taken up with the 

range of work we have set out in our work plan.  

 

However, I will bring your email to the attention of individual members of STAJAC, 

who may have an interest in contributing in their own right, or from their current role. 

 

In terms of helping to ensure that the training is known about, I suggest you could 

discuss with the editor of the the Scottish Government's 'Just News ' Newsletter 

whether it would be possible to place a short article about the training in that 

newsletter. It has a wide and relevant distribution list. (The editor is John Wallace, 

and I have copied him in to this response).  

 

Kind Regards 

 

Marieke Dwarshuis 

Chair, STAJAC 

 



 

******************************************************************* 

Many thanks, Marieke. 

We are hoping to put a draft programme together at the beginning of October and I 

will be in touch again at that stage, just to keep you posted. I would be very happy to 

hear from any individual members of the committee who may be interested. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Iain 

Iain Nisbet 

Education Law Unit 

Govan Law Centre 

18-20 Orkney Street 

GLASGOW G51 2BX 

0141 445 1955 

www.edlaw.org.uk 

Find us on Facebook and Twitter 

Govan Law Centre is an independent community controlled organisation which 

exists to tackle unmet legal needs within the Greater Govan area and other areas of 

social disadvantage as determined by the Govan Law Centre Trust. The Education 

Law Unit is partly funded by the Third Sector Early Intervention Fund, a joint initiative 

of the Scottish Government and the Big Fund in Scotland.  It is a Scottish Charity 

SC030193. Its legal work is undertaken by the independent legal practice of Dailly & 

Co. Solicitors. 

Let’s Talk ASN is a joint initiative of Govan Law Centre (Charity No. SC030193) and 

Kindred Advocacy (Charity No. SC000264). It is funded by the Scottish Government. 

******************************************************************* 
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